
Thank you                

so much for applying to be a part of the Link Crew 

team. Your commitment to our school is recognized 

and appreciated. We had so many more applications 

this year than available spots for Link Leaders. Therefore, we unfortunately were not able to select many 

very qualified students. Please know that you are amazing human beings that are an asset to Summit High 

School. We highly encourage you to join one of our amazing clubs and/or extra-curricular programs. We 

need students like you to get involved to make Summit awesome. We can’t spell Summit without U!!!! 
 

Listed below (by student ID #) are the students that we have selected to be a part of Summit's Link Crew 

for 2024-2025. If your student ID # is listed below, Congratulations!  

 

Please come see Mrs. Karpinski AFTER SCHOOL tomorrow, 4/25 to pick-up your 

welcome packet- it will only take a moment! Please do not interrupt her classes during the day.  

If you are unable to pick-up the packet on Thurs

mailto:karpjc@fusd.net

